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September 2018
The Riverdale Kingsbridge Academy is pleased to announce its annual series of middle school tours for fifth grade parents. RKA is a proud member of the community, and we look forward to welcoming you and showing you the wonderful things going on here.

On every tour, we visit several classes in action, as well as “common areas” of the school, like our cafeteria and library. We discuss the Honors Program, other educational opportunities in the school, and the RCC Afterschool Program. We also have an extended Q&A.

Tours start Fridays at 8:30 AM on the following dates:

10/12, 10/19, 10/26, 11/2, 11/9, 11/16, 11/30, and 12/7

Please see the homepage of our school website, www.RKA141.org for more information, and to register. 

Lori O’Mara

Principal

Please note that the Riverdale Kingsbridge Academy is a zoned middle school. Families must reside within RKA’s zoned catchment to attend. If you are unsure of your zoning, please see your elementary school guidance counselor, or check the “Find a School” link on the homepage of the NYC Department of Education website: www.schools.nyc.gov.


